
CUPERTfflNO

Notice  of  Intent  to  Adopt  a Mitigated  Negative  Declaration

Project  Title:  1-280 Trail  (formerly  known  as Junipero  Serra  Trail)

City/County:  City of Cupertino,  Santa Clara County, California
Public  Review  Period:  June  30, 2022  to  August  1,  2022

NOTICE  IS HEREBY GIVEN  that  the  City  of  Cupertino  (City)  has prepared  a Draft  Mitigated  Negative  Declaration

(MND)  for  the  1-280  Trail  Project  (formerly  known  as junipero  Serra  Trail),  which  is available  beginning  on June

30, 2022  for  review  and comment  by the  public  and all interested  persons,  agencies,  and organizations  for  a

period  of  30 days,  ending  on August  1, 2022.  All comments  on the  Draft  MND  must  be received  by that  date.

Project  Location:  The project  sites  are located  in the  City  of  Cupertino,  primarily  within  Valley  Water  right-of-

way  for  Junipero  Serra  Channel  and Calabazas  Creek,  between  North  De Anza  Boulevard  and Vallco  Parkway.

Project  Description:  The City  is implementing  a project  to  construct  an approximately  1.68-mile  shared  use trail

along  the  Junipero  Serra  Channel  and Calabazas  Creek  between  North  De Anza Boulevard  and Vallco  Parkway

in the  City  of  Cupertino.  The  purpose  of  the  project  is to construct  the  central  and eastern  portions  of  1-280  Trail

formerly  known  as the  Junipero  Serra  Trail,  which  will  ultimately  become  part  of llThe Loop"  trail  around

Cupertino  as envisioned  in the  2016  Bicycle  and Pedestrian  Plan.

Potentially  Significant  Environmental  Effects:  Potentially  significant  impacts  in the  following  areas  are discussed

in the  Mitigated  Negative  Declaration:  Biological  Resources,  Cultural  and Tribal  Cultural  Resources,  Hazards  and

Hazardous  Materials,  and Noise.  Each potentially  significant  effect  is reduced  to a less-than-significant  level

through  mitigation.

Public  Review  and  Comment:  Comments  on the  Draft  MND  must  be received  by August  1, 2022.  The

document  will  be available  for  review  on the City  of  Cupertino  Website:  https://www.cupertino.org/our-

city/departments/public-works/transportation-mobility/bicycle-and-pedestrian-travel/bicycle-transportation-

plan-implementation/280-trail
An electronic  or paper  copy  of  the  Draft  MND  can be requested  by contacting  Eveyn  Moran  at 408-777-1313

or  evelynm@cupertino.org.  Comments  on the Draft MND may be submitted  in writing  to: Evelyn Moran, City
of  Cupertino,  Department  of  Public  Works,  10300  Torre  Avenue,  Cupertino,  CA 95014-3202  or

evelynm@cupertino.or@
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